
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

St. James Cathedral School is committed to providing the highest quality of education for each of our 

students. To help ensure each learner’s success, we administer reading and math assessments three 

times per year. The assessments include DIBELS (assesses basic literacy skills), STAR (reading 

assessment), and EasyCBM math. The information generated by these assessments is used by the 

classroom teacher to track each student’s progress. The initial assessments are done the first full week 

of school, and accordingly will start on Monday, August 13th. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us 

with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Quinones (Susan.Quinones@stjcs.com) and Anna Lee Cathcart (AnnaLee.Cathcart@stjcs.com). 
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